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Halloween is coming soon.  This is a fun holiday for everyone to participate 

in.  All students in grades K-6 may come to school dressed in costumes 

Friday, October 30.  Please leave Halloween masks at home but continue 

wearing your coronavirus prevention masks!!! Students may not bring toy 

guns, knives, swords, pitchforks, etc.  If it goes in your hand, please do not 

bring it to school.   

 

Typically, our wonderful classroom volunteers throw a fun Halloween party 

for students, however, this year, our teachers will be providing the fun. Due 

to COVID-19 precautions, sadly, our classroom volunteers will not be able to 

come in the school to help with Halloween parties. 

 

With the colder weather coming, we ask that students dress for the 

weather.  Students will have outside recess on most days.  Please be sure 

your child dresses so that he or she will be warm enough when outside.  If 

your child needs to stay in from a recess, please send a note with your child.   
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Halloween is coming soon.  This is a fun holiday for everyone to participate 

in.  All students in grades K-6 may come to school dressed in costumes 

Tuesday, October 31.  Please leave masks at home. You may wear hats as long 

as they do not hide the face. When makeup is applied to a student’s face 

only use a small amount.  Makeup creates problems for computers and books.  

Students may not bring toy guns, knives, swords, pitchforks etc.  If it goes 

in your hand, please do not bring it to school.  Students attend school on 

their regular schedules.  

 

COLD WEATHER COMING!!! 

With the colder weather coming, we ask that students dress for the 

weather.  Students will have outside recess on most days.  Please be sure 

your child dresses so that he or she will be warm enough when outside.  If 

your child has been ill and needs to stay in from a recess, please send a note 

with your child. 


